Town of Shelby Planning Board Minutes

May 2, 2017

Kirk Myhill, Chairperson

Brad Pask Teresa Wilkins Jerry Velesko

Gary Watts, Out of Town Larry Hill, Excused

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Minutes from the April 4, 2017 planning board meeting were read. Brad Pask moved to approve minutes, seconded by Jerry Velesko, motion passed.

Old Business:

Junkyard regulation discussion will be carried over to the next meeting.

Discussion on Mobile Food Truck/Trailers used as concession stands was brought up. At the April town board meeting Kirk asked Bethany, our town attorney, to come up with a draft copy that would contain much of the regulation found in the Williamsville Mobile Food Vehicle Regulations.

New Business:

There was discussion on pond regulation; discussion will be carried over to next month's meeting.

Training for planning board members is being offered June 28, 2017 at Albion Hoag Public Library. See Kirk if you are interested.

Brad Pask moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Teresa Wilkins, motion passed.

Next meeting is June 6, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask Secretary